City Council Minutes
Jawnuary 9th, 2017

The meeting was called to order. Ross was absent. Jim Blahna was present.

Jim gave the council information on his intention to open a bar in the building he owns on main street.
He inquired as to whether or not he would be able to obtain a liquor license from the City. He has the
Health Department lined up for inspection. If he can do renovation to comply with their rules with a
modest investment he will move forward with the project.

Jim Blahna left the meeting.

The minutes of the previous meeting were read. There was a motion to approve as read by Margeret.
This was seconded by Gary.

There was a motion by Brandon to grant Jim his liquor license. This was seconded by Gary. All were in
favor. License granted.

Dumpster locations were discussed. It was decided at this time to leave them as they are.

There was discussion on the status of the contract and contract for deed filing on Prentice Kollman.
Kamy will contact him to see when this can be completed.

Amanda Hallwachs has all her paperwork, however, she has not come forward that any of it has been
filed.

Bulletin board installation still tabled until the weather warms up.
There were no financials reported.

It was decided to wait to order propane at this time as there is nothing on the calendar that would
require heat.

There is no information on the status of the budget pending legislation .
David Kramer has monitored that the fire hydrants are clear of snow.
Motion by Gary to adjourn. This was seconded by Margeret.

Meeting adjourned.

Next Meeting scheduled for Monday, January 9th at 8 PM.



